
For Immediate Release 

Celebrating Excellence: Reliance Aerotech Enhances Business Aviation Service Offerings 

through Acquisition of Flight Crews Unlimited 

Las Vegas, NV – October 2024 – At the National Business Aviation Association (NBAA) 

annual conference in Las Vegas, Reliance Aerotech will host an exclusive event to celebrate its 

acquisition of Flight Crews Unlimited (FCU) and honor more than 25 years of dedicated service 

by FCU and its founders to the business aviation community. The event will spotlight how the 

merger enhances Reliance Aerotech’s offerings across the business aviation spectrum, including 

pilots, flight attendants, mechanics, and managerial, operations, and administrative personnel 

available on a contract, direct hire, contract-to-direct, or consulting basis. 

Event Details: 

 Date: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 

 Time: 1230 P.M. 

 Location: Team Reliance Booth 865, NBAA Exhibit Hall, Las Vegas Convention Center 

Guests will enjoy an afternoon of food, beverages and Blue Moon Beer, while networking with 

the leaders of Team Reliance and celebrating this new chapter in business aviation excellence. 

Attendees will have the opportunity to meet the people driving this newly merged company, 

offering comprehensive, world-class solutions tailored to the evolving needs of the industry. 

Industry customers, partners, and friends are invited to join us for this momentous celebration. 

Those wishing to attend are encouraged to stop by the Team Reliance booth (#865) at NBAA or 

contact Ron Jordan using the information below for an invitation. 

Contact Information: 

Ron Jordan 

Chief Strategy Officer 

Reliance Aerotech, Inc. 

Phone: (615) 308-3522 

Email: rjordan@relianceaerotech.com 

 


